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Health Insurance Rebate Reminder

​Dear CTPF Member,

We recently mailed you a letter explaining that if you
received and paid for health insurance coverage
from another source between January 1- December 31,
2023, you can apply for a health insurance premium
subsidy. You must complete and return the application
(Form 355)​. Applications are processed as soon as
possible, however some payments may not be issued until
June due to the volume of applications received. Members
should return applications as soon as possible to ensure
timely payment and to mitigate any delays due to
inadequate proof or missing documentation.

New Deadline This Year!
The deadline to submit applications is July 31, 2024 (with NO exceptions).

NEW: Health Insurance Premium Subsidy Webpage
Visit ctpf.org/ctpfsubsidy to learn more about the 2023 Health Insurance Premium Subsidy
Application.

Speed up the processing of your application
Because U.S. mail processing may be delayed, CTPF is advising all members to submit forms
and documentation by Fax 312.641.7185 or email an attachment (.pdf format)
to imaging@ctpf.org. 

Outside Health Insurance Rebate Webinars
CTPF offered webinars that walked members through the process of applying for an outside
rebate. These webinars provided a general overview of the eligibility requirements, required
documentation, the timeline for the rebate process, and pitfalls to avoid when completing
the outside rebate application. The webinar presentation and recording are now available
at ctpf.org/ctpfsubsidy.



Questions and Assistance
If you have questions about completing the application, please call Member Services at
312.641.4464 or email memberservices@ctpf.org for assistance. 

Chicago Teachers' Pension Fund | 425 S. Financial Place, Suite 1400, Chicago, IL 60605

Unsubscribe socialmedia@ctpf.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bymemberservices@ctpf.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!


